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Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
Directorate of Inspection and

Enforcement - Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2
Response to IE Inspection Report |

Nos. 50-254/80-17 and 50-265/80-17
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254/265

l

Reference (a): A. B. Davis letter to C. Reed dated
August 18, 1980 l

|
Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference (a) transmitted'the results of an inspection
conducted by Mr. P. C. Lovendale on May 28, 1980, of a shipment of I
radioactive waste that arrived at Nuclear Engineering Company,
Richland, Washington, from the Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station.

Appendix A to Reference (a) identified one item of
noncompliance with NRC requirements. Our response to this item of
noncompliance is provided in Attachment A.

Please address any questions concerni'ng this matter to this
office.

.

Very truly yours,

['
-.__

[ J. S. Ab 1
/ Director of |,

Nuclear Licensing |

cc: RIII Resident Inspector, Quad Cities
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